
Friends of Union County Library (FOUCL) Christmas Lunch

Entertainment Provided by the Sharp Memorial UMC Sharp Tones and Handchimes

FOUCL is having their annual Christmas Lunch, Installation of 2020 Officers and Book 
Exchange on Thursday, December 5, at Brasstown Valley Resort. Entertainment will begin at 
11:30 AM (Sharp Tone singers and handchimers), immediately followed by a buffet lunch. 
$14.50 covers the all-you-can-eat meal, beverage, tax and gratuity. Pay when you arrive. RSVP  
to friendsofthelibrary@windstream.net so nametags can be made. All FOUCL members, 
perspective members and friends are invited. If you wish to participate in the book exchange, 
bring a new or gently used book, unwrapped.

Elected officers for 2020 who will be installed are: President, Jackie Volk; Secretary, 
Nancy Bryant; and Treasurer, Sally Woodworth. FOUCL thanks Evelyn Lamar for her many 
years of faithful service as our secretary.

New members joining FOUCL in December are considered paid through 2020, so this is 
an excellent time to join. Pick up membership forms at Union County Public Library. Individual 
memberships are $10 and family memberships are $15.

Our next quarterly membership meeting is on Wednesday, January 15, beginning at 2 PM
in the Community Room at Union County Public Library. Members should watch for FOUCL 
renewal notices and a calendar of  2020 events, which will be sent out mid-January.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
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